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GOVERNMENT HOUSE 
OTTAWA

Office of the Secretary 
to the Governor«General

7th September, 1945

Dear Mr# Larose,

His Excellency and Her Royal Highness 

have asked me to convey to you their great 

appreciation of your excellent work in connection 

with the Opening of Parliament yesterday# Every 

detail of the function was carried out in a 

highly efficient manner#

I should like to add my personal thanks 

and congratulations and, at the same time, to 

express my sincere gratitude for your co-operation# 

With kind regards,

Believe me,

Yours sincerely,

(sgd) F.L#C#Pereira,

Assistant Secretary to the Governor

Gene ral

C #H•Larose,Esq# ,

Acting Gentleman Usher of the Black Rod,
X

The Senate,

Ottawa•
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